
Letter: Sponsor helps provide
Bread & Broth meal
To the community,

Another great dinner was served by Bread & Broth on June 30
thanks to the generosity and help of Getaway Reno/Tahoe. Owner
and publisher of Getaway Reno/Tahoe, Todd Poth was “quite
impressed to see the need in the community and glad that we
could  help  at  least  a  little  bit.”  Poth  and  his  Getaway
Reno/Tahoe  crew  Meghan  Burk,  communications  director,  and
Jessica Schnoll, marketing director, (Zephyr Cove Consulting)
served more than 100 meals to the dinner’s thankful guests.

“When you hear someone say, ‘thank you so much, I haven’t
eaten in four days’, said Burk, “it makes you stop and think
about  how  everyday  you  should  be  grateful  for  the  simple
things in life, like a full belly.”

Burk  is  also  a  regular  B&B  volunteer  and  frequently
experiences firsthand the need in our Lake Tahoe South Shore
community at the Monday evening dinners.

In addition to helping the less fortunate in our community,
Getaway Reno/Tahoe does a fabulous job of providing Reno/Tahoe
area  information,  attracting  travel  and  tourism  to  our
community.  Bread  &  Broth  would  like  to  commend  Getaway
Reno/Tahoe for all of their efforts to promote South Lake
Tahoe and support B&B’s efforts to ease the hunger within our
community.

To help B&B as a donor or sponsor, contact me at 530.542.2876
or carolsgerard@aol.com.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth
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